## Dear Society Members,

I hope you are all doing well. This message is regarding the Annual General Meeting of SSM NAGAR MAINTENANCE SOCIETY. Discussions began in mid-August, but due to the sudden resignations of core members, it has been delayed. All core members are aware of this. Additionally, the vacant positions need to be filled, and we are working internally to take further steps.

As previously communicated, the builders are also willing to hand over the maintenance to the governing body, whoever brings the two-thirds majority of unique owners belonging to SSM Nagar.

There are a couple of internal official works that need to be completed for the Society, and these are currently in progress.

Please await the announcement of the upcoming AGM.

Leaving our self-interest behind, let us collectively prioritise the Nagar and its importance. Thank you all for your contributions, patience and cooperation for the betterment of SSM NAGAR and its future.

We are looking forward to taking a positive direction to take over the maintenance from the Builder.

Regards,

FOR SOM MAGAN MAINTENANCE SOCIETY

Sperifiary

D. Arunkumar, Secretary,

SSM Nagar Maintenance Society